
McKownville Improvement Association
Public Meeting

Thursday, September 20, 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.
Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue

Please plan to attend our first meeting of the fall season on Thursday, September 
20, at the Hampton Inn.  Guilderland Town Supervisor Peter Barber and 
representatives from Delaware Engineering will update us on the McKownville 
stormwater drainage and water project.  We’ll also hear from Guilderland Assessor 
Karen Van Wagenen and Andrew Farbstein, representing Industrial Utility 
Valuation Consultants, Inc., about the Town wide reassessment.

Next, Marie Wiles, Superintendent of Schools at the Guilderland Central School 
District, will present information about the capital construction project that is up 
for a vote on October 16.  Our last speaker of the evening will be New York State 
Assemblywoman Patricia Fahy.  She will speak about the 2018 legislative session 
and her priorities for 2019.

Upcoming Meetings: Wednesday, October 17 and Thursday, November 15

Other News:

Park Cleanup Day Saturday, September 22, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon:  We 
were rained out in May, so we’re planning a fall cleanup at the McKownville 
Reservoir Park adjacent to Stuyvesant Plaza.  Come and help us pick up trash, pile 
up fallen limbs and  and clear brush.  A trash bag and garden pruners or loppers 
would be handy items to bring along.  If it rains we’ll try again on September 29th.
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